Sturbridge Recreation Meeting Minutes Monday March 3, 2008

<u>In Attendance</u> Mike Curtain, Mike Moran, Al Jones, Tom Kane and Lynne Girouard

Absent Mary Lou Volpe

Minutes from February 4, 2008 approved

Treasurer's Report Lynne

Earth Day April 19, 2008 Conservation office is offering bags for neighborhood pick up you must sign up to receive your trash bags

TED Family Fun Day, Saturday May 17, 2008 2-5 pm Lynne will hold sign ups for Summer Rec Program and Adult Round Robin Leagues

Kids Don't Float Grant was not approved but Mandi Summer's of Safe Kids World Wide contacted us about a life jackets and loaner boards

The following Property use has been approved by the Recreation Committee

River Race /Turners Field 4/27/08 RRI Road Race /Town Common /10-3,4,5-08 Quinnebaug Valley Singers/ Town Common / 9-6-08

Lynne met with the BOS They approved the Playground Warrant Article as written.

The Team Funding requests were approved and letters will be sent out before the April meeting

Sisi Hoye and Sue Stagis of Try Soccer requested Field use for the Travel Team The committee will look into Westville Recreation Area for use.

Angela Cimini presented the Board with the Burgess Elementary School Building proposal

Next Recreation Meeting Monday, April 7, 2008 6:00pm

Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Lynne Girouard